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Regi Bernard’s small hometown on the Snake River is good for some things (like fishing) but bad for others
(like avoiding old flames). On one unlucky day, Regi runs in to the two men she least wants to see: Samuel
Tanner, her first love, whose sudden rejection still stings decades later; and Ranger Curtis Romney, the man
who trampled her daughter’s heart and reputation. But the next day, Regi’s luck is even worse. While
trespassing on Samuel’s land to fish, she discovers a dead body in the willows. And when Regi reports the
murder, she becomes the prime suspect. 

Of course Regi knows she’s innocent. What she doesn’t know is why the murder leads keep pointing to her,
and she’s not going to sit around waiting while others find out. Unraveling a murder case in a small town
where everyone and everything is interconnected is a tangled task at best. As Regi takes matters into her own
hands, she finds the evidence points to multiple townspeople as the possible killer, including Regi’s own
sister. With so many possibilities, Regi can’t get the job done without getting close to one particular
suspect—Samuel, the man she’d hoped to avoid forever. The two of them will need more than luck if they’re
going to clear their names and their past. And as Regi races to discover the truth about the murder, she may
very well face her own.
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From reader reviews:

Tiara Garcia:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important work, like
looking for your favorite guide and reading a book. Beside you can solve your condition; you can add your
knowledge by the book entitled River Whispers. Try to make book River Whispers as your pal. It means that
it can to be your friend when you experience alone and beside that of course make you smarter than ever
before. Yeah, it is very fortuned in your case. The book makes you much more confidence because you can
know every thing by the book. So , let's make new experience and also knowledge with this book.

Gina Keller:

What do you consider book? It is just for students because they are still students or this for all people in the
world, the particular best subject for that? Just simply you can be answered for that question above. Every
person has different personality and hobby for every other. Don't to be obligated someone or something that
they don't desire do that. You must know how great along with important the book River Whispers. All type
of book would you see on many resources. You can look for the internet options or other social media.

Janie Williams:

Spent a free time to be fun activity to accomplish! A lot of people spent their sparetime with their family, or
their own friends. Usually they performing activity like watching television, likely to beach, or picnic in the
park. They actually doing same thing every week. Do you feel it? Do you need to something different to fill
your personal free time/ holiday? Might be reading a book may be option to fill your cost-free time/ holiday.
The first thing that you will ask may be what kinds of book that you should read. If you want to test look for
book, may be the reserve untitled River Whispers can be very good book to read. May be it may be best
activity to you.

Calvin Copher:

Would you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt when you are in the book store? Make an
effort to pick one book that you just dont know the inside because don't ascertain book by its cover may
doesn't work this is difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not since fantastic as in the
outside seem likes. Maybe you answer might be River Whispers why because the wonderful cover that make
you consider concerning the content will not disappoint an individual. The inside or content is fantastic as
the outside or cover. Your reading 6th sense will directly make suggestions to pick up this book.
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